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PGCE Early Primary Education (Distance Based)
2018 Entry
Dear Student,

As a prospective student on the PGCE Early Primary Education programme, I’d like to congratulate you on gaining an offer of a place on this course. Initial Teacher Training at Northumbria is rated Grade A by OFSTED and you can be assured of the excellent opportunities that lie ahead of you. Nearly 500 applicants have now been reduced to 25 prospective students of which you are one, an excellent achievement!

We are sure that you will be keen to begin your preparation for studying your chosen career.  The enclosed link will take you to some initial reading, pre course tasks and other information relevant to the beginning of your time at University. I hope you enjoy these tasks that will begin to make you think and reflect on your chosen career. Please do not worry about things that you can’t do or find difficult, just see this as a part of things to come and how much you’re going to learn over your time at Northumbria. 

If your place on this programme is dependent on your examination results, then I wish you every success and hope you achieve the results you need.  If your results are not what you expected, then please ring our Admissions Office on 0191 243 7900 for further advice.  It may still be possible to help you.

A welcome pack will be sent to all successful applicants in August from the Admissions Office.  This pack will contain important information on how to enrol online, your University username and password and information about many aspects of life as a Northumbria student. 
Bring these details with you to the Induction Weekend as you will need them to log on to your workspace.
Just a reminder that the first training weekend is on: Saturday 29th September and Sunday 30th September 2018. 

The Saturday session will begin at 08:30 and finish around 17.00 on Sunday we will start at 09.00 and finish by 17:00. A programme of events will be issued nearer the date.

This weekend is a compulsory integral part of the programme
The Spring weekend dates are Saturday 23rd March to Monday 25th March 2019 inclusive. Initial Assessed Placement begins in June 17th 2019 continuing through until September 2019. 
If you have any problems or urgent questions regarding the programme, please contact: 

Jillian Duncan




Lucy Barker
PGCE Early Primary Programme Leader

PGCE Early Primary Deputy Programme Leader
T: 0191 2156430




T: 0191 215 6458 

E: jill.duncan@northumbria.ac.uk


E: l.a.barker@northumbria.ac.uk 
	It is important that you use the following link to access pre course information.

https:// https://app.box.com/s/u89l5bjpl8pfk4536t4h3b433nnkbrdj 
Here, you will be able to download pre-course tasks, key dates and Diagnostic Task guidelines. 


If your query relates specifically to the Admissions / Enrolment process please contact:

Judith Oliver
Admissions Officer

T : +44 (0)191 2437900
E : judith.oliver@northumbria.ac.uk

Enjoy your summer holidays and we all look forward to meeting you in September. 

Jillian Duncan                                                           Lucy Barker
PGCE Early Primary Programme Leader               Deputy PGCE Early Primary Programme Leader
